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Beechgrove Drive and Highland 
Creek Bridge Night Work  
November 19, 2020 

  

 

 



 

 
 

Visit our Agincourt Community Office: 
Address: 4142 Sheppard Avenue East 
Tel: 416-202-3900 

 

Contact Us: 
Write to us at: TorontoEast@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com 
Disponible en français 

 

What is Happening? 
Starting on Monday November 23 to mid-December 2020 overnight work will be completed between 
Beechgrove Drive and Highland Creek Bridge, on the south side of the rail corridor – with Beechgrove 
being the main access point to the Lakeshore East Rail Corridor. There will be no work taking place east of 
Highland Creek Bridge.  
 
What to Expect 
This work involves exposing and relocating fiber optic cables. During this work, residents can expect to see 
construction equipment and vehicles in the area, including a hydro vacuum truck, backhoes, pick-up 
trucks and general civil construction equipment.  

 
 
HOURS OF WORK 

• 12:00 a.m.-6:00 a.m. five (5) days per week (Monday-Friday). 
• Occasional weekend work may be required.  

 
TRAFFIC & PEDESTRIAN DETAILS 

• Minimal traffic impacts are anticipated with this work; increased construction vehicles and equipment can be 
expected in the work area(s).  

• No pedestrian impacts are anticipated with this work 
 
TRANSIT INFORMATION  

• No impacts to TTC, or other public transit modes are anticipated during this work. 
 
OTHER INFORMATION 

• Rouge Hill GO Station may be used as an access to the corridor and a construction laydown area.  
• Crews will endeavor to minimize construction related impacts whenever possible. 
• Due to the nature of this work noise, vibration, dust and site lighting can be expected throughout this project. 

 
 

Thank you for your patience as we work to transform the rail corridor in your area. 


